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October 4, 2019 

Greetings Metrc Users, 

 

Metrc has been made aware that some licensees with large numbers of finished packages are receiving 
errors when attempting to unfinish packages in order to rectify their inventory. Please be assured that 
our development team is aware and working on a solution. 

Additionally, we have made the MED aware that this is an issue based on the reports that we have 
received. 

Please stay tuned for an update as soon as it is available. 

 

Please feel free to email support@metrc.com or call 877-566-6506 with any questions. 
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